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Oxford Gardens Primary School
Royal Borough of Kensington & Chelsea

KEY STAGE 1 or 2 TEACHER
The Governors of this successful school in North Kensington 
are seeking to appoint a Key Stage 2 Teacher for September 2021
Salary will reflect relevant experience

If you are:

· An outstanding classroom teacher with a proven record of raising attainment.
· Committed to raising standards and meeting individual children’s needs.

· Committed to working as part of an inspirational staff team.
· Innovative, creative and ready to embrace change.
· Excited by delivering an exciting and innovative curriculum – the IPC (International Primary Curriculum).
· Keen to work within a vibrant and culturally diverse community.
· A teacher committed to personal and professional development.

· Enthused to work at a school that has been graded by Ofsted as ‘good’ in December 2014 and keen to help move the school to outstanding………..
Then the role of class teacher at Oxford Gardens could be for you.
In return we offer:
· The opportunity to work with a highly supportive and enthusiastic team of staff who are supportive, visionary and inspirational.
· An exciting and creative curriculum.
· A warm and welcoming staff team.
· The reward of working with children who are reflective and motivated learners.
· ICT facilities that include: iMac suite; Windows suite; 30 iPads per key stage; all classrooms equipped with whiteboards and laptops
· The opportunity to work with a committed Governing Body.
· Excellent opportunities for professional development.  As a school we have a strong track record in developing middle leaders.
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. The successful applicants will be required to undertake an enhanced DBS disclosure.

Visits to the school are currently not possible.  There is a virtual tour of the EYFS on our website https://www.oxfordgardens.rbkc.sch.uk/curriculum/eyfs  Please contact Dee Edwards on 0208 969 1997 if you have any questions.
Closing date: Friday 23rd April at 10am - completed application forms can be returned to the school by post or e-mail linda.murphy@oxfordgardens.rbkc.sch.uk  . Please include your supporting statement as an attachment and write no more than 1500 words.
Interviews will take place the week commencing 3rd May 2021. Observations will take place via video. These will be discussed after shortlisting.
